
From: Richard Allen <rallen2336@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 10:32 AM 
To: planadmin <planadmin@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Juvenile correctional 
 

Why would the city want to put this correctional in a residential area that is continuing to work at 
keeping crime out of they area. Why would you want to lower the property values in a middle  class 
neighborhood   
 It appears to one, that the city wants to continue to lower certain classes of people's lives.  
Business development in this area is little to none and adding this facility will NOT draw any 
development to this area.  What the city should be spending its time doing,  is trying to figure out ways 
to draw more business to the area,  that would increase the property values of people that are trying to 
improve their quality of life.  
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